
 

 
Bailey Middle School’s Bear Camp 

 
March 3, 2025 
 
Dear Future Bear: 
 
Bailey Middle School invites you and all of your 5th grade classmates who will attend Bailey next year to a summer orientation  
program called “Bear Camp.”  We know that coming to middle school is an exciting new challenge and you are filled with 
anticipation.  This camp program is designed to familiarize you with the campus, our rules, our expectations, and to build positive 
relationships with future teachers and peers.  You will also have the opportunity to learn about the many activities and extra-
curricular organizations that you will want to join. 
 

• You must choose from ONE of three sessions.   

• Each session is from 8:30 a.m. until 1:30 p.m.   

• Lunch will not be provided.  You will need to bring your own sack lunch for the day you attend.   

• The dates for the sessions are as follows: 
 
    Session 1  Monday, August 4th 

    Session 2  Tuesday, August 5th 
    Session 3  Wednesday, August 6th 
 
We will make every effort to accommodate your first choice, but it is first come, first served basis.   

 
What you need to do: 

 
Step #1 Tuition is $20 – Bailey MS Web Store  

https://bailey.myschoolcentral.com/Index.aspx#/240/product/1618 
Or  

Pay Cash or Check at drop-off 

 
Step #2 Register – Google Form  
https://forms.gle/uxmjqE3AGsQScZUE7 

  
 
We look forward to meeting you at Camp Bailey.  Come join the fun! 
 
Your camp coordinator, 
 
 
Claire Chenault 
 
Claire.Chenault@austinisd.org 
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